
Allentown Dental 
 

MANDATORY COVID-19 PATIENT SCREENING & SAFETY PROTOCOL 
Attention Patients: 

 
• You should expect a screening phone call 24 hours 

prior to the appointment                   

• All patients must arrive wearing a mask                               
 

 
• Hand sanitize after entering office 

• Temperature taken with contactless thermometer 
• Repeat screening questions in-office 

 
 

Keep safe distance in waiting room 
(In general, we will try to avoid waiting room use. Our goal is to 
have you seated after screening is complete. Please arrive only 5 

minutes before scheduled appointment. If you are earlier, feel 
free to call from your car to ask if we are ready.) 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
• You will be given a 1.5% Hydrogen Peroxide rinse once seated 

• After procedure, remain seated in operatory until cleared for checkout 
 
 

 
 


